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Logan Nedo Pleads Guilty to Course of Sexual Conduct Against a Child in the 

1st Degree and Sexual Abuse in the 1st Degree 

 
Rochester, NY- Wednesday, October 7, 2020, 34-year-old Logan Nedo pled guilty to Course of 

Sexual Conduct Against a Child in the 1st Degree and Sexual Abuse in the 1st Degree for the 

sexual abuse of two children less than 11 years old. This case was investigated by the 

Irondequoit Police Department and the Federal Bureaus of Investigation’s Child Exploitation 

Task Force.  

 

Logan Nedo was also sentenced today in front of Monroe County Court Judge Turner. He was 

sentenced to 20 years in the New York State Department of Corrections plus 20 years of post-

release supervision to run concurrent to his Federal Court sentence.  

 

The case was prosecuted by Special Assistant District Attorney Meredith Vacca. 

 

“Today’s conviction and sentence of Mr. Nedo provides some justice for the two young child 

victims and their families,” said Special Assistant District Attorney Meredith Vacca. “Thank you 

to the Irondequoit Police Department and the FBI Child Exploitation Task Force for your hard 

work and thorough investigation that helped achieve today’s result. Although I am relieved that 

justice was served in this case, I must also recognize the irreparable harm this trauma has caused 

these children and their loved ones. My hope is that his conviction and sentence provides an 

opportunity for them to heal and move forward with their lives.” 
 

“These heinous child abuse cases are some of the most heartbreaking and disturbing that come 

through our office,” said Monroe County District Attorney Sandra Doorley. “Every single day, 

we have five full time Child Abuse Assistant District Attorneys who work tirelessly to put these 

predators behind bars. I am also thankful for our federal prosecuting partners who assisted in 

ensuring justice for these young victims and their families. If you know or suspect a child who 

may be experiencing abuse, the Monroe County District Attorney’s Office urges you to contact 

law enforcement or the Bivona Child Advocacy Center.” 
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